NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Woodbridge Irrigation District Ground Water Sustainability Agency (GSA)
July 14, 2022
9:30 A.M.

REGARDING ADOPTION OF THE AMENDED EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN
GROUNDWATER SUBBASIN GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Woodbridge Irrigation
District serving as the governing body of the Woodbridge Irrigation District
Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSAs) recognized by the State of California
Department of Water Resources as County of San Joaquin GSA —Eastern San Joaquin 1
and County of San Joaquin GSA — Eastern San Joaquin 2, collectively

referred to as County GSAs, will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday July 14, 2022, at
9:00 a.m. at the Woodbridge Irrigation District, 18750 Lower Sacramento Road,
California, to consider adopting the Amended Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Sub
basin Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP). All interested persons and agencies are
invited to attend said hearing and may provide comments on the matter. On April 15,
2022 a Notice of Intent to Adopt the Amended GSP was given by the Eastern San
Joaquin Groundwater Authority on behalf of the County GSAs. The Board may take
action to adopt the Amended GSP immediately following the Public Hearing. Persons
may provide written and oral comments before or at the Board Meeting at 9:30 A.M.
regarding the adoption of the amended plan that may be found online at:
http://www.esjgroundwater.org/Documents/GSP and linked to WID’s WEB site:
https://www.woodbridgeirrigation.org/

By order of the Secretary of the Woodbridge Irrigation District Groundwater
Sustainability Agency "GSA".

Signed:

Anders Christensen, Secretary



